
Young Arts 2019

Arts workshops, funded by Arts Society 

Bristol, and run by local artist, Rachel 

Davis, have been held in March and April 

for young carers. They used a variety of 

techniques, including print-making and 

collage to create some fascinating images. 

The work is now on display at Southmead 

Hospital in the atrium.

Special thanks go to Peter 

Stoppard and Susan Hampton 

for their generous donations 

towards this project.

Thank you to Susan Merelie and Rachel 

Davis for planning and running this 

project.


